
Dear Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the ordinance to establish 

a Citizen's Advisory Committee for Law Enforcement Oversight 

(CACLEO). Law enforcement agencies all over the country are 

taking steps towards transparency, democratic involvement of 

the citizenry, and oversight for officers and administration in 

order to make policing safer and more equitable for community 

members and officers. Please support Supervisor Williams' 

ordinance. Vote yes on establishing the CACLEO for the 

Mendocino County Sheriff's Office. The time is now. Help 

shape the future of our county. Be part of bringing in the 

historical change that is upon us. And help make it some of the 

best news around. We need some good news. Please help make 

this the community we've always wanted. One with truth, equity 

and justice for every person. 

 

Thank you, sincerely, 

Catherine Hart 
 


